
                     Hezlett  Primary  School 
 
                 1  Ballywoolen  Road, Castlerock    BT51 4TZ      Tel.  (028) 7084 8395 

 

                                                      Principal:    Mrs D Winters    

 
Dear P7 Parent                                                                                    17/08/20 

 

We look forward to welcoming our P7 pupils back to school next week. Your child is 

due to start back to school on Monday 24th August at the time specified on the letter you 

received in June. The first week will be on a part-time basis until 12.00 each day. Pupils 

will be dismissed from the infant door at the front of the building at 12.00. We would 

ask that parents respect the 2m social distancing guidelines if you are waiting for your 

child on the school grounds. There will be no school meals provision so pupils will need 

to bring a break to school each day. There will be no bus service running until 1st 

September. 

 

No schoolbags should be brought to school for the time being. Anything which needs to 

be sent home will be sent in a plastic document wallet. Pupils may bring a pencil case 

but this will stay on their desk in school and not be going home every evening. They 

may also bring a reusable water bottle which they will have to sanitize on entering 

school and before leaving school. Training shoes may be worn to school, thus avoiding 

extra bags being brought into school. 

 

Building work is taking place in the school kitchen so there may be some congestion at 

the back of the school. All P7 pupils should enter the school building via the double 

doors of the assembly hall including those pupils going to the mobile.  

 

Homework can be accessed through the school website although paper copies of transfer 

tests will have to be sent home for completion.   

 

The P7 pupils will be working a two separate groups until lunchtime Monday to 

Thursday, but will be taught as a single until in the afternoons and all day each Friday. 

We hope that this arrangement gives all our P7 pupils a chance to consolidate their 

learning and make up for lost time in school. This arrangement will continue for Term 1.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Donna Winters 

Principal 

 

 
  
  


